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These cats & dogs are waiting for their forever homes.
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General S.P.O.T. Meeting - The next meeting is on Thursday June
1st, 2017 from 6pm to 8pm at the SPOT House at 830 South Spruce Street,
Burlington. It will be a town hall meeting and is open to the public. Do you

love cats and dogs? Have you ever wondered how we acquire the cats and
dogs, or what happens to them once they come to SPOT? Do you know what a
foster parent is? Do you know we are in need of you and your special needs?
Please join us and find out exactly what SPOT is and what SPOT does.

PET A PALOOZA- June 9th Friday through Sunday June 11th
Burlington Country Store, 1276 S Burlington Blvd, Burlington

BARK IN THE PARK - June 17th Saturday 10am to 2pm
Storvik Park 32nd Street, Anacortes
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Did you join in the Poker Walk fun on May

6th? In spite of the weather we had a good

turnout of people and their canine buddies.

Two dogs were adopted out to their

forever homes! We will be doing it next

year so watch for the announcement. We
have lots of pictures on our Poker Walk

Page.
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SPOT Bassett Hound, Walter, is now living
the good-life with his owner, Lucricia, in
Portland, OR. You can read his story on
our HAPPY TAILS UDATE page. If you

have adopted from us & would like to send

in an update we'll post it. Send updates to:
webmaster.
savingpetsoneatatime@gmail.com
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.... are showing up in litters. They are
adorable but it does mean "all hands on
deck’. Can you help by being a Foster
parent? Fosters are the backbone of our
organization. Because we are nota
shelter, our pets live in foster homes until
they can be adopted out to a new family.
This can be a rewarding experience for
both you and the pets. If you can't Foster,
you can still help S.P.O.T. by signing up to
help sponsor our Foster Care Program.




[image: image7.png]Signing up to be a monthly sponsor will
help us provide care for these kittens (cats
and dogs) until they go to their forever

homes.




